

Dear Friends:

Today Leon County will begin the final pass to pickup curbside vegetative debris left behind from Hurricane Idalia from the unincorporated areas, on both public and private roads. This final pass will last until Friday, October 13th.

Everyone in the unincorporated areas will be serviced and every debris pile will be picked up. If you have questions or want to request service, please call (850) 606-1500 or submit a request online **HERE**.

Remember these helpful tips:

- ✓ Place all vegetative debris at the curb.
- ✓ Keep vegetative debris loose and unbagged.
- ✓ Debris trucks will not pickup household garbage (WastePro will continue to do that).

To date, the County has collected more than **18,500 cubic yards** of debris. While this amount is less than previous storms, Leon County will receive almost full reimbursement from the federal government for debris collection operations.

David T. O'Keefe









Share this email:







Manage your preferences | **Opt out** using **TrueRemove**® Got this as a forward? **Sign up** to receive our future emails. View this email **online**.

301 S. Monroe Street 5th Floor Tallahassee, FL | 32301 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.



Subscribe to our email list.